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Letter from the EditorðDavid Lloyd      
 

Greetings Confederate Chapter Members, 

As we end another great motorcycle riding year, we all have the normal time to sit 

and reflect on what has past and what is in front of us. This can be done early in the 

morning, while drinking coffee, or late late at night drinking something else?? Each 

one of us gives value to time and resources spent with family, friends and whatever 

keeps us occupied. With that, I challenge each one of us to strive to achieve more in 

2017. 

Itõs hard to believe we lost another club member in April of this year. Mario Kruger 

died in a motorcycle accident while riding with friends. We had a chance to honor his 

name at our Scooter Ride. He left a hole in many hearts! 

This newsletterõs feature story goes back to 1968 to revisit the òEasy Rideró movie. It 

covers some interesting facts and trivia about the making of this cult classic. It will give you a bit of the behind the 

scenes viewpoint to a movie with a $400,000 budget, that has now grossed over 6 million dollars. 

Also in this issue, we cover most of our 2016 Confederate motorcycle events, including one meeting night at Super 

Cycle, (Thanks Ron and Tina Elliott) our 7th annual Scooter ride, 12th annual Barber vintage festival,  and our annu-

al Christmas Party. This year, several members rode up to Rusty McFarlandõs home outside of Nashville, where he 

treated them to nice ride, interesting food and a small tour of his motorcycle collection.  

I got the opportunity to ride up to Cape Girardeau with Cris Muirhead, Johnny Whitsett and Ronnie Farve to catch 

the 2016 Cannonball riders as they crossed America for the 4th time. We followed them to Springfield, Mo. the next 

day. 

Another Great accomplishment of 2016 is the Brand new launch of the reformatted website. 

www.confederatechapter.com has a fresh facelift. The years of collection photos from all our past events covering 

events back to 2006 can now be viewed on the events page. The Newsletter page has all club newsletters dating 

back to 1982, which includes our very 1st newsletter, written by Clark Bennett. 

Hope everyone had a Merry Christmas and Happy New year. Let me know if you have anything to share (stories or 

photos) with our fellow members in any upcoming newsletter.  

 

Another topic to cover concerns membership dues. It is important that each member stay up to date with the local 

and national dues. Our fiscal year begins January we ask you to stay current so that these events can continue. 

Looking forward to riding beside you in 2017!! 

 

 

Special Thanks to Marshall and Chris Robillo for the photo  collogues used in this Newsletter 

http://www.confederatechapter.com


 





 


